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Scott Haddow 
Manager of Solid Waste 
City of Brandon 
410-9th Street
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Dear Scott Haddow: 

RE: Environment Act Licence Suspension – Daily Compacting 

This letter acknowledges the notification sent by the City of Brandon on February 10, 
2022 regarding the breakdown of the compactor at the Brandon Landfill and the inability to 
compact waste deposited in the active area and cover the waste daily as specified in 
Environment Act Licence 3149. 

I am granting a suspension of Clause 58 of Environment Act Licence No. 3149 
pursuant to Section 18(1) of The Environment Act, which allows you to proceed with 
stockpiling material on site and covering with fill to minimize windblown material. The 
suspension is in effect from February 18, 2022 to March 3, 2022 inclusive. 

Please be advised that if the situation persists beyond March 3, 2022, notification 
must be sent advising on your progress towards obtaining a working compactor and an 
expected timeline to have a working compactor on site. All other clauses in Environment Act 
Licence No. 3149 remain in effect. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kristy Forrestall, Environment Officer at 
Kristy.Forrestall@gov.mb.ca or 204-573-0518. 

Sincerely, 

Kristal Harman, Director 
Environmental Compliance and 
Enforcement 
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